[image: image1.wmf] 

WSWS Officer and Committee Report (Portland Summer Meeting 2009)
Office or Committee Name: Site Selection Committee
Officer or Chairperson Name and Committee Members:  Steve Wright, Bill Kral, Steve Orloff
Date of Preparation (include year): July 10, 2009
Activities during the Year:  Chairperson Bill Kral, John Fenderson, Amber Grove, and Steve Wright met in Albuquerque at the WSWS meeting to discuss possible sites for 2012.  There were 13 proposals that were received and considered for the 2012 meeting. The cities included Denver, Westminster, Loveland, Salt Lake City, Sacramento, and Reno/Sparks/Lake Tahoe area. 
The committee and executive board agreed to go the Reno because of meeting and travel advantages there. Due to concerns about typical smoking in the casinos we agreed that unless we found a suitable site not to go there.  The Peppermill Resort was selected as our first choice in Reno. The Resort is downtown and will be easy to walk around. They have a facility that will work well with our conference and the conference facility has a good air filtration system that should alleviate the smoking issue. The contact person is Paula Kent, Sales Manager (pkent@peppermillreno.com) 775-689-7349.  
Recommendations for Board Action:  
To recommend the Peppermill Resort in Reno for 2012. Recommend that the President sign the acceptable contract and return it to the Treasurer-Business Manager. I believe this was already approved by the executive board. Recommend that the site selection committee find a suitable location for 2013.
Budget Needs:  None
Suggestions for the Future:  Suggested Changes in Operating Guide:  None
Name of Person Preparing This Report:  Steve Wright
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